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Memo
To:
         Parents   



From          Beth McCarthy






Date:          November 14 , 2012


        http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
· This Friday – wear a pink T-shirt to raise awareness for anti bullying.
· There will be no school for students on Friday, November 23rd due to Parent/Teacher Interviews in the morning and teacher’s meetings in the afternoon.  We look forward to seeing all parents during the interviews. If you are unable to keep your scheduled appointment, please call the school to set up an alternate time.
· Please check your monthly calendar to see when your child has skating. As well, a proper helmet must be worn while skating, no bicycle helmets please.
· The Christmas Concert is Wednesday, December 12th at 10:00 a.m. in the school gym.  The storm date is December 13th.

· Food Bank:  we are collecting food items – The District will be making a draw for a new multimedia computer for our school.  Each time a food item is brought in, a ticket in our schools name will go in the draw.
November 12 – 16 peanut butter, jam, cheese whiz

·  These are only suggestions!  If there is anything else that you would prefer to bring, please feel free to do so.  










